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9th January 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ensuring children feel safe at school has always been a priority for us. This year we’d love to 
have this recognised through the Derbyshire Preventing & Tackling Bulling Award, known as the STOP campaign.  
 
Research shows that bullying happens in any school. However, by applying for the award, we will examine our 
systems for dealing with bullying now and monitor the views of pupils, parents and staff at the school. If the work we 
do meets the County Council’s criteria for good practice, we will be awarded the Award for two years. For further 
information in general about bullying, please refer to our website and letters sent home last term. 
 
We would be grateful if you would complete the following questionnaire and return it to school as soon as possible 
and by 23rd January 2017. 
 
We look forward to receiving your replies and thank you in advance for your time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hayley Brown 
 

Name (optional):                                             Class (optional):                                      January 2017 

Section 1: Questions about policy 

 YES NO Don’t Know 

1.Are you aware the school has an 
Anti-Bullying policy? 

   

2.Have you looked at the Anti-
Bullying Policy on our website? 

   

3.Are you aware of our school’s 
system for recording and 
investigating bullying incidents? 

   

Section 2: Questions about support 

4.Would you know who to contact if 
you were concerned about bullying 
at school or outside of school by 
children who attend this school? 

   

5.Do you know what this school 
does to deal with bullying? 

   

6.Have you ever been asked by the 
school about your views of bullying 
(eg. via the annual questionnaire)? 

   

7.Has your child experienced 
bullying whilst at this school? If yes, 
go to Q8. 

   

8.In your view was the bullying dealt 
with satisfactorily?  

   

Additional comments if required: 
 
 
 

Thank you for completing the questionnaire. 
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